The Liaison Office of the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) in Brussels provides opportunities for students that are enrolled in an under- or post graduate programme to undertake an internship with the Joint Migration and Development Initiative (JMDI). The JMDI is looking for two full-time interns to join the team starting ideally at end of July 2013 over a 6-month period.
Working with the Programme Management Unit of the JMDI, inters will be expected to work on a range of issues, including, research, communication, project implementation, and administrative and operational support. For further information related to the expected tasks of the intern, please consult the Terms of Reference below.
Eligible candidates interested in an internship with the JMDI can apply by sending the following documentation to jmdi.pmu@undp.org with ‘Application JMDI Internship_2013 third-fourth quarter’ in the subject line:
-        Curriculum Vitae;
-        Cover Letter explaining your interest in the internship  (about 500 words);
The deadline for sending the application is the 14th July 2013. Only short-listed individuals will be invited for an interview. 
Apply by: 
Juillet 14, 2013

See details at:
http://www.migration4development.org/fr/search/job_search/results/field_external_job_type_position%3A871
